
ATTENTION
Parents/Guardians of School Age Children with

Intellectual Developmental Disabilities.

Are you looking for a fun-filled,
enjoyable and meaningful

Summer Day Camp
experience for your special needs child?

The Arc of NEPA
offers a terrific summer program from

July 8, 2024 thru August 9, 2024.
Monday thru Friday
9:00am – 3:00pm

If you are interested in attending or
would like more information please contact

Mari or Holly at 570/207-2772.


